
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/6/2013 1:07:56 PM
To: carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov (carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: California Commissioner Peterman Invited to the Gee Strategies Session

Carla - forwarding the invite with ‘encouragement’.

From: Stipnieks, Elizabeth
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 8:41 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: California Commissioner Peterman Invited to the Gee Strategies Session

Dear Brian,

I am writing to inform you that Robert Gee has invited California Commissioner 
Carla Peterman to the Gee Strategies Group Utility Commissioners/Wall Street 
Dialogue on May 23-24, 2013, in New York City. We have not received an 
confirmation from the Commissioner and would greatly appreciate it if you 
could encourage him to attend. Attached is a copy of the draft agenda.

The Gee Strategies Group has been conducting this outreach effort involving 
state regulatory commissioners and the financial community for ten years which 
has resulted in approximately 300 regulators participating in extensive 
discussions with the financial community. This effort has sought to educate 
state regulatory commissioners about how their decisions impact the financial 
viability of the investor-owned electric utility industry, as well as to provide 
them with fundamentals of utility finance.

Thank you for considering this request. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 
202-508-5566 if you have any questions.
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Liz

Elizabeth Stipnieks

Director, Regulatory Relations

Edison Electric Institute

701 Pennsylvania Ave, NW

Washington, DC 20004

202-508-5566

estipnieks(d)eei. org
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